
ITEM DROP OFF:
All items can be dropped off to 
the Campus Ministry Office. 
Deadline is Jan. 26.

CONTACT:

Mr. Delatte with  
any questions

Jesuit will be sponsoring a Winter Clothing 
Drive this month to benefit Grace at the 
Greenlight. Grace at the Greenlight is an 
organization that provides for the basic 
needs of the unhoused population of the 
City of New Orleans in a loving manner that 
embraces the human spirit. Many of our 
students have visited Grace at the Greenlight 
to participate in the breakfast program that 
they offer each morning. However, Grace 
also provide for other needs to the homeless 
population of New Orleans, such as water, 
clothing, and shelter. During the Winter 
months, guests of Grace at the Greenlight 
find themselves in need of winter  
clothing items.

•	 Jackets
•	 Sweatshirts
•	 Hoodies
•	 Unworn underwear
•	 Handwarmers
•	 Scarves
•	 Winter Hats
•	 Winter Gloves

“We are called to honor the poor and to give 
them precedence, out of the conviction that 
they are a true presence of Jesus in our midst.”  
—Pope Francis

ITEMS BEING COLLECTED:

GRACE AT THE
GREENLIGHT
WINTER CLOTHING DRIVE


